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Estrellita Brodsky <ebbrodsky@gmail.com>

Sunday, June 12, 2022 3:00 Pl\tl

Kelly Churney; David Rivera; Betsy Shiverick

515 North Lake Way

Dear Betsy et al.,

Hope that you are well. We have been informed of the variants being requested for the 515 North Lake Way lot

across the way from our home at 254 Tangier Avenue. Whereas the house seems oversized for the lot, our main concern

is the safety of making turns in and out North Lake Way on to Tangier, by blocking the sight lines. This corner, where

many pedestrians walk into and out of the North Lake trail, is already considerably busy and dangerous. We think it

would be ill advised to further block the sight lines.

Sincerely,
Estrellita Brodsky
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